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STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING 

AND GENERAL SERVICES 
PO. BOX 119 

HONOLULU. HAWAII 96810-0119 

September 1, 2006 

AUD 07.0018 

The Honorable Robert Bunda 
President of the Senate 
The Twenty-Third Legislature of the State of Hawail 
State Capitol, Room 003 
Honolulu, HI 968 13 

Dear Senator Bunda: 

Enclosed are 5 copies of my report on internal control over financial reporting and on 
co~npliance of the Senate, State of Hawaii, for the period January 19, 2005 through 
January 17, 2006. 

Very truly yours. 

State Comptroller 


